Disclaimer relating to Appendix 4 of the Mazars report.

This report was prepared by Mazars LLP in connection with the services provided to the
Cambridgeshire County Council and was therefore prepared specifically for the purposes of those
services and solely for the benefit of the Cambridgeshire County Council. Mazars LLP neither owes
nor accepts any duty of care to any third party and shall not be liable for any loss, damage and/or
expense which is caused by any reliance that any other party may place on this information



